From: Kornelija Nel

Sent: 26 October 2023 12:46
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Email of support for the planning application for 1 Museum Street (2023/2510/P)

Good afternoon,

| hope you are doing well.

I am writing in support of the planning application for the redevelopment of 1 Museum Street, application
2023/2510/P (Selkirk House, 1 Museum Street) | welcome workspace for 1,700 workers and new shops, restaurants
and cafes bringing more footfall to the area throughout the day and in the evenings; plus £15m in business rates per
year for the Council to spend on local services and infrastructure.

I am currently in a building across 100 Museum Street, and | strongly believe this change would be a positive cause.

Kind regards,
Kornelija Baliukonyte



